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From Head of Middle School: Andrew Crisp  
 
 
 

 
 

26 June 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Meet the Tutor Meeting, Monday 21 September 
 
I hope that you and your family are keeping well at this time.  As we look forward towards the 
next academic year, your son will have a change of tutor who will hopefully be with them over 
the next two years of their GCSE courses. 
 
We would like to give you an opportunity to meet your son’s new tutor at the beginning of the 
Michaelmas term.   We will be running “Meet the Tutor” zoom meetings on Monday 21 
September from 7pm - 8.30pm.   I will send you more details of this event at the start of term 
but would invite you to make a note of the date at this stage. 
 

Best regards. 
 
 
 

 
 

Andrew Crisp 
Head of Middle School 

andrew.crisp@abingdon.org.uk 
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